Mitsubishi UFJ Foundation 2-4-3 Shiba, Minato-ku, Tokyo 105-0014 JAPAN Tel.: 81-3-5730-0336 Fax: 81-3-5232-0310

E-mail: tokyo_honbu@mitsubishi-ufj-foundation.jp

Ms. Junvimol Lertanan
International Relations Officer
International Relations Division
Chiang Mai University
239 Huay Kaew Road,
Muang District,
Chiang Mai 50200, Thailand

April 12, 2022

Dear Ms. Junvimol Lertanan,

We, Mitsubishi UFJ Foundation, will grant to the selected scholars of Chiang Mai University. I hereby send you the documents for Mitsubishi UFJ Foundation Scholarship Program 2022. Please see the attached.

We hope this program could contribute the development of the human resources in Thailand and Chiang Mai University.

Although the world still faces the difficult situations COVID-19 pandemic and other tragic situation, we wish all of you good health, big success and bright future.

Best regards,

Kunihiro Watanabe

Managing Director

Mitsubishi UFJ Foundation